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Syngman Rhee informed Lieutenant General John B. Coulter that the Cabinet has been
unable to come to decision about the suggested system of procurement.
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I will let yOu KNOW LBESULRLGLYe

!

Sinserely yours,

May 31, 1951

My deay Gen. Coulter:

1 an in receipt of your letter of May 17
and thank you for it. |

I took up the matter with wy ministers and
pressnted your systex of procurensnt for United
Nations Forces as outlined in your lstter but so
far my Cabinet has been unsble to coxe to any
decision, As soon as I have a definite answer

I will let you know immediately.

Sincerely yours,

Lieutenant Geaeral John B. Coulter
Eighth United States Army




